
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/15/2011 8:57:19 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Letter to Bill Stock (rev.)

Trina-we found a couple of corrections (typos, incorrect words) in the April 13 letter. Please consider 
this the official version (I don't expect it will change any of the responses you guys might have been 
working on).

There is a strong likelihood that we will want to post the April 8 and 13 letters from us, and the PG&E 
April 13 letter that laid out the plan, online. I am not actively opposing that, but sort of passively not 
doing anything to facilitate that posting at this point. But be aware that that is something folks want to do 
and will likely happen next week.

Will keep you posted.

Michelle

From: Halligan, Julie 
Sent: Fri 4/15/2011 7:56 PM 
To: San Bruno Gas Safety 
Subject: FW: Letter to Bill Stock (rev.)

This is the corrected version of the hydro testing letter that went 
out. It correct several typos that I made, and it also revises George's 
bullet to include the correct language (his). The date has not changed.

FYI
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